

School Age Before and After Care Newsletter May 2022

Classroom News and Reminders

- Please review our classroom and center's 4 expectations, BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE SAFE, and BE A
 GOOD FRIEND with your child. These rules are important and necessary in order to keep a fun and happy classroom.
- Please label all belongings including book bags, jackets, masks, and anything else that can be misplaced or confused with another child's.
- The kids love going outside and we will be going outside after school as long as the weather and daylight allows. Please make sure your child is dressed accordingly. If it is cold we will be requiring for your child to wear their coats outside.
 - Please remember to be at Brookside at least 10 minutes before your child's bus is due to arrive.
- Please make sure your child is not bringing any toys from home to BCEEC, except fidget spinners or poppers. The kids are aloud to play with those as long as they are being responsible with them.
 - On days when the kids have off of school, please pack lunch items that do not need to be heated up.
- The kids are aloud to be on their iPads during their time here at Brookside as long as they are using a learning App. The learning apps we allow are iReady and Prodigy.

Dates to Remember

May 2nd-6th-Teacher Appreciation Week

May 5th-Cinco de Mayo

As always please feel free to reach out with any questions by either calling the center directly or by using the Remind App.

Have a great May!

- Miss Brittany

